Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO3075_PHONE_LOG_2012-03-07
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 3/7/2012 3:21 PM

End: Wed 3/7/2012 3:21 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Mark Trevor of Strategic Engineering & Science. During excavation in the area of the elevator, odorous
soil with petroleum impact was observed in smear zone area below the elevator area. Petroleum impact was observed
at a depth of approximately at 6 feet below grade and not in soil directly beneath the elevator. Notification was
provided per the Risk Management Plan. They have collected soil samples and will provide further information when
available.

Jerry Wickham



